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TERM TWO INFORMATION 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you all have had a safe term break. During this time our teachers have continued to work 
and plan for Term two quality teaching and learning. 
 
As announced this week by the Premier of New South Wales (NSW) and the NSW Department of 
Education, schools will return for Term two with the same arrangements as at the end of Term one. 
Remote learning will continue until week three. 
 
Parents and carers are encouraged to keep their children at home in week one and week two to 
continue their learning at home. The school will remain open for our essential workers children and 
those that attend site will be supervised.  All students will access their learning remotely, online, 
planned and supported by their teachers.  
 
From week three, (May 11th) students will begin attending site, one day a week and the school will 
be in contact with you to advise you which day your child is scheduled to attend.  
 
All schools will engage in two Staff Development Days (SDDs) on Monday 27th April and Tuesday 
28th April confirmed by the NSW Department of Education to support organisation and planning for 
the term. This will mean that the first day for all students for Term two is Wednesday 29th April, 
2020. All students will begin their remote learning program on Wednesday. 
 
Staff Development Days:   Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th April, 2020 
Student First Day of Term Two:  Wednesday 29th April, 2020 
 
Please continue to check the school Website, Facebook and the Skoolbag app or the Department 
of Education School update app for more updates. 
 
All the staff at BGS would like to thank you for your continued support and social considerations 
during this time. 
 
For more information please visit: www.education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19 
 
Your child’s teacher will be in contact with you from next Wednesday.  
 
Kind regards 
 
JoAnne Gardiner 
Principal 
22/04/2020 
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